International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
Local Union 35

Michael L. Nealy

Business Manager & Financial Secretary

May 15, 2024

Dear Members:

The LB.E.W. Local 35 Golf Committee is pleased to announce that we will be holding our
25th Annual L.B.E.W. Local Union 35 Andy Weigert — Ted Martocchio Memorial Golf

Tournament on Saturday, September 14, 2024. 1t will be held at Gillette Ridee Golf Course in
Bloomfield, Connecticut.

Enclosed please find a Registration Form. We will offer a discounted entry fee of $75.00 to our
out of work members and retirees and players over age 70.

During the many years we have been holding this event, money has been raised in support of
different local charities. Last year’s proceeds benefited the following:

Alzheimer’s Association, CT Chapter
Make a Wish Foundation

St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital
Shaun Stebbins Memorial Golf

On behalf of the tournament Committee, thank you for your support over the years. We hope to
see you on September 14™ at Gillette Ridge Golf Course.

Sincerely,
Local 35 Golf Committee
208 Murphy Road
Hartford, CT 06114
Phone: (860) 525-5438
Fax: (860) 278-4373
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25th ANNUAL
LOCAL UNION #35
ANDY WEIGERT - TED MARTOCCHIO

MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT
Saturday - September 14, 2024

GILLETTE RIDGE GOLF COURSE
1360 Hall Blvd
Bloomfield, Connecticut

* SCRAMBLE FORMAT -- SHOT GUN START

Starts at 10:00 a.m.
Registration begins at 8:30 a.m.

$150 -- per person

Price includes Green Fees, Cart, Lunch and Buffet Dinner at the course
*Your entry will not be secured in this tournament until the entry fee is paid*

Mail Sponsorship and Entry forms to:
Robert Ennen
99 Hog Hill Road
East Hampton, CT 06424-1885
(860) 300-9074

Make Checks Payable To: ILB.E.W. Local #35 Golf

Entries to this tournament will be filled on a first come basis. There is a 136-player maximum
allowed so please sign up early.

Entries must be received by August 31, 2024

Please list players:

PLAYER #1

PLAYER # 2

PLAYER # 3

PLAYER # 4

Phone number of one player to contact:
***Please notify the players in your group that we are moving the tournament to
Gillette Ridge in Bloomfield, CT with a Shot Gun Start at 10:00am***

GOLF Entry Form 2024.doc



